
May 16, 2023 

 

 

Mr. Bradley B. Lindsey, P.E.  

Local Transportation Bureau Chief 

Alabama Department of Transportation 

1409 Coliseum Boulevard  

Montgomery, Alabama 36110-6530 

 

 

RE: Fiscal Year 2024 Transportation Alternatives Program Application - Pedestrian 

Bridge on Eastern Shore Trail at Point Clear Creek 

 

Dear Mr. Lindsey: 

 

This is to advise you of the Baldwin County Commission's intent to apply for Federal Aid funds 

for the construction of the above referenced project.  Please see the enclosed Baldwin County 

Commission Resolution #2023-104, expressing the same. 

 

    It is respectfully requested that the Alabama Department of Transportation notify the proper 

reviewing agencies to this effect. 

 

 If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact  

Frank Lundy, P.E., Interim County Engineer, at flundy@baldwincountyal.gov or (251) 937-0371. 

 

                                                                                  Sincerely,                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                   

          CHARLES F. GRUBER, Chairman                                                                                    

          Baldwin County Commission  

 

CG/jb Item CN1 

cc: Frank Lundy 

 Seth Peterson 

 John Sedlack 

 Lisa Sangster 

 

ENCLOSURE(S) 

 


